
 

 

 

 

 

Swanmore C.E. (Aided) Primary School 

 

                                                      15th June 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Y6 Only 

 

The Annual Leavers’ Service will take place in Portsmouth Cathedral on Wednesday, 4th July for all 

children leaving Diocesan schools this term. 

 

Year 6 will travel by coach, leaving school at approximately 12.00pm, returning by approximately 

3.15pm.  There is no charge to parents for the cost of the coach as FOSPS have kindly agreed to 

pay. 

 

It is important that the children wear smart school uniform. 

 

Please provide a packed lunch with a non-fizzy drink in an unbreakable container as we will have 

lunch outdoors on the Cathedral Green. 

 

Unfortunately, with leavers from all Diocesan schools attending, there is no room in the Cathedral 

to invite parents. 

 

Please complete and return the reply slip below by Friday 22nd June.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

 

 

T Hughes 

Z Morgan 

 

 

Swanmore CE (Aided) Primary School 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ SERVICE AT PORTSMOUTH CATHEDRAL 

WEDNESDAY 4TH JULY 2018 

 

Child’s Name ……………………………………………… Class…………………………………. 

 

I give permission for my child to travel by coach to Portsmouth Cathedral for the Annual Leavers’ 

Service on Wednesday, 4th July 2018 

 

 

 
 

Signed (parent) ………………………………………………Date………… …………………… 


